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Tuesday 21st June 2022  
 
 Dear Parents, 
 

School Production “Peter Pan”- Information for Year Two 
 

It’s that exciting time again in school when we begin to get ready for our end of year production! 
I’m sure that your child has already begun singing some of the songs at home, a taste of all that’s to come!  
This year the production is Peter Pan and, as always, we’d really appreciate your help with the 
costumes. 
 
In the play, Year 2 children are featured in a sailing scene.  
Your child will be a sailor. Please could you send in a costume for your child that is along this 
nautical theme. 
 
The dress rehearsal will be on Monday 18th July so please ensure your child’s costumes is 
ready before this date and sent into school in a named bag. 
 
As usual if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to grab me on the playground at the end of the day. 
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
Mrs Jones 
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